

MONTHLY TEST

March 2023

Full name: Class: Date:	Result Multiple choice: /40
-------------------------------	-----------------------------------

I. Vocabulary**Write down the Vietnamese meanings of these words:**

1. tiếng la hét:
2. sân vận động:
3. sinh vật:
4. cá voi:
5. khu trượt ván:
- 6.

Write down the English meanings of these words:

7. unusual:
8. silly:
9. racing car:
10. alien:
11. cycle:

II. Multiple choice

12. People go to this place to watch their favorite team and players try to score goals.

a. a station b. a stadium c. a cinema

13. Holly and I went to the mountains last week we love snow sports.

a. but b. so c. because

14. After some delicious hot chocolate, they go outside build a snowman.
a. for b. to c. so
15. My mom in the kitchen while my dad and I chess.
a. was cooking/ played b. was cooking/ were playing c. cooked/ were playing
16. We go to to get more information about the past.
a. the museum b. school c. railway station
17. People can go to this place to study when they are older and finish school.
a. school b. the bank c. university
18. Jack his teacher when he on the street.
a. saw / walks b. was seeing/ walked c. saw/ was walking
19. The weather will be sunny tomorrow,..... we will go for a swim
a. because b. to c. so
20. He decided to take a seat front of the stage.
a. in b. at c. on
21. Rooney often his son to the funfair near his house.
a. take b. takes c. took
22. Last night, at 10:30, I suddenly something outside when I was reading my comic book.
a. heard b. was hearing c. hear
23. My uncle played the drums in the last summer.
a. museum b. library c. music festival
24. I got up late this morning,..... I couldn't catch the bus number 25.
a. for b. to c. so
25. I have to take the board game to my friend's house by train. I need to go to
a. toy store b. railway station c. an airport
26. My friends gave me a lot of sweets and on my birthday .
a. toy b. cards c. cake
27. I am going buy 2 tickets for this concert tonight.
a. to buy b. buying c. bought
28. The children went to the to buy some stamps.

a. swimming pool b. skate park c. post office

29. People do this sport on ice. It looks like dancing sometimes!

a. Ski b. Ice skating c. Snowboarding

30. Yesterday was hotter today

a. to b. from c. than.

III. Reading:

A. Read the article about a family castle and choose the correct answers



My name is Will, and our family decided that we all wanted to live together, so we looked online. We eventually found a castle we could buy. There are 20 of us altogether, including my aunts, uncles and grandparents, and we all have a room each. The castle is huge - it takes about ten minutes to walk from one side to the other. It's really cold inside the castle, especially in winter. My grandma wears a coat inside as it's so cold. We had no heating at first and only one toilet when we moved in either!

When I lived in Manchester, the shops and the school were very near. Here at the castle, the nearest village is 10 minutes away, and it takes 30 minutes to get to the nearest town to do our weekly shopping. At first, I took the bus to school, but it took too long. Now my mum takes me there as she has just got a job at the school.

The best thing about living in the castle is that there is a lot of space - I can ride my bicycle all day on our large ground. I don't play online games as much as I did. We now have heating and bathrooms along with a modern kitchen, so things are much better than they were. I love living in a castle with my whole family, and I hope to stay here for a long time.

31. Where did Will's family find the castle?

- A. on the Internet
- B. in a newspaper
- C. in Manchester

32. What did the castle not have when they moved in?

- A. a toilet
- B. heating
- C. a kitchen

33. How does Will get to school?

- A. By car
- B. By bus
- C. On his bike

34. Where does Will's family go shopping?

.....

35. What does Will like most about living in the castle?

.....

B. Read and choose the correct answers.

Hi Kim! I can't believe it! I won the adventure story competition! I wrote ✓about a boy who got lost in the rain forest. I won a great _____. It's tickets for me, a friend and my family to go to the new funfair, the one _____ is near Henley Stadium. We'll go on Saturday. _____ you like to come with us? Dad can _____ us all there in our car. It's an amazing place with _____ of frightening rides! Ask your mum and then tell me at school tomorrow.

See you!
Paul



- | | | | |
|--------------|----------|----------|---------|
| 36. A. prize | B. money | C. card | D. flag |
| 37. A. who | B. which | C. where | D. when |
| 38. A. Are | B. Would | C. Will | D. Were |
| 39. A. fly | B. drive | C. skate | D. ride |
| 40. A. lots | B. many | C. much | D. few |